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 The summer is quickly passing with football season on the horizon. Now’s the time to 
organize for those tailgating opportunities at Carter-Finley Stadium! Members of the 
association want to support these great outdoor activities with the active P/Rs at L-4. For 
more details, contact 2nd Lieutenant Te-shawn Lee, Director of Engagement or VP Charlie 
Leverett, Director of Operations. 

 Quick links are a direct hookup to certain pages within our great website. I invite you 
to check these out. 
 1. https://www.l4aa.org/photo-gallery 

2. www.L4AA.org/upcomingevents 
3. https://www.l4aa.org/membersonly (Password protected) 

 Reading the approved minutes may seem boring, however, if you really want to learn 
about the association’s business, the minutes can speak volumes on where we’ve been and 
where we’re headed. We’re proud to showcase the minutes, however, accessing them will 
require the password. It’s for your protection that they are secured. If you’ve misplaced the 
password, contact any director for assistance. 

 Our fall fundraising project is well along its way to production. Tidbits covers 70 
years of Pershing Rifles at NC State University (1953-2023). This one-of-a-kind cook/history 
book is expected to be available for sale in print form by September. A copy of Tidbits will 
make the perfect Christmas gift. All purchases of Tidbits go to the Congleton-Etheridge 
Memorial Scholarship Fund. 

 As you peer into 2024, please note on your calendar the dates of the next national 
convention. The Crowne Plaza in downtown Knoxville, Tennessee is the site, and beginning 
March 13th, room rates are fixed at $125 + taxes per day. Financial members are encouraged 
to attend. 

      Fraternally, 

           Joe
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